
www.warrnambool.vic.gov.au 5559 4800 contact@warrnambool.vic.gov.au

March 15, 2025

Have your say
Warrnambool Futures Project – Community Workshops
You’re invited! 

Council is organising engagement workshops for their land use strategy 
“Warrnambool Futures” to ensure that future strategic directions and policies are 
shaped by community and stakeholder participation, capturing your visions and 
aspirations for a shared and sustainable future.

Date: Thursday 27 March 2025.
Time: 1pm – 3pm OR 5.30pm – 7.30pm.
Location: Reception Room, Warrnambool Civic Centre, 25 Liebig Street. 

Council has engaged SGS Economics and Planning to develop a city-wide land use 
strategy. This land use strategy aims to outline how and where development can 
occur across Warrnambool over the next 20-25 years, addressing next-generation 
opportunities and challenges while providing the community and developers with 
greater certainty and acting as a pivotal strategic document used in future planning 
decisions.

The project aims to meet Warrnambool’s future demographic needs by addressing 
housing, commercial and industrial land use demand. It will consider infrastructure 
constraints alongside climate-wise and climate-resilient approaches. It will establish 
a vision for the city’s development over the next 20-25 years, providing strategic 
direction on where and how future growth should occur to achieve a livable and 
resilient future for Warrnambool.

To become part of this project and help shape the future of Warrnambool, please 
visit www.yoursaywarrnambool.com.au to register for a workshop, 
complete the online survey or find out more about this project. 


